
Notice of Public Hearing 

The City of Camanche Board of Adjustments will meet at the Camanche City Hall on Tuesday 
July 23, 2024 at 7:00 PM located at 818 7th Avenue, Camanche, Iowa at which time a public 
hearing will be held to consider a Special Use Permit as required in Chapter 18.24.030(D) for the 
purpose of a Utility Service pre-cast structure in order to serve as a fiber telecommunications 
hub for high speed internet serv ice in the city.  All interested parties are invited to attend and 
be heard. You may attend remotely by using the following access: TO ATTEND BY PHONE: 1-
717-275-8940  ACCESS CODE: 289 8487 ATTEND VIA INTERNET: 
https://hello.freeconference.com/conf/call/2898487 

 

https://hello.freeconference.com/conf/call/2898487

